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Dear Robert, 
 
The Finance Committee has published its report on the implementation of the financial 
powers in the Scotland Act 2012 and there are a number of issues which relate to the role 
of the OBR in forecasting the Scottish taxes:  
 
http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/parliamentarybusiness/CurrentCommittees/68801.aspx    
 
The Committee would welcome your response to the questions at paragraphs 35, 89, 93 
and 94 and any other comments which you may have on the findings of the report.      
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Kenneth Gibson MSP 
Convener 
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